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Before this case receives consideration the Got. Surveyors
should be asked to forward the report on the oil fired donkey boilers
(Nos. 7467/68). At the same time they should be advised that
Mdb. Rpt. 20824 on two boilers (Mos 7511/12) bullt by the same
firm, Stockton Chemical Engineers and Riley Bollers Ltd., states
that the bollers are for Uddevallavarvelb Yard No 160. As boilers
Nos. 7487/68, have been fitted to Yard no. 160 the Got. Surveyors
should state for which ship boilers 7511/12 are intended. In
this connection, it is thought that the Got. Surveyors should
Le sent s copy of the letter dabed % .4.S7 to the Birmingham
Surveyors regarding the numbering of the stamp mark on the exhaust
gas economiser fitted on Yard No. 160.

The Got. Surveyors should be asked 1f one 4" direct bilge gLWD
suction has been fitted at the port forward end of the engine
room as shown on the plan and omitted from the Report.

No machinery Certificates appear to have been recelved andb//
these should be forwarded. Sy
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